
 

   

2nd February 2018         

 

NEWSLETTER 
              

 

So Proud! 
 
Congratulations Class 1 
gymnasts who performed so 
brilliantly on Monday. We had 
lots of individual medals 
winners and ALL of the children 
tried their best. We are very 
proud of you all. Many thanks 
to the parents who helped, 
training the team and helping 
on the day. 
 
 

Vision evening update 
Thank you to all those who were able to take part in the recent vision evening. It was a 
fantastic turn out on a dark wet night!  The responses have now been collated and a small 
group is meeting the week after half-term to look at them with Ian George and with his 
help, to look at possible actions.  
Parents evenings 
I think most parents have signed up for parents evenings next week. If you haven’t yet, the 
sheets are outside the office, or please call for an appointment.  I will be around for both 
meetings, if there is anything that you would like to speak to me about. 
First day contact reminder 
Can I please remind parents that because of our safeguarding rules, we need a phone call in 
the morning if your child is not well enough to be in school and that it is not enough to pass 
a message on with a sibling.  
Bags to school 
Please see attached letter – an easy way of fundraising for school. 
End of term – Thursday 29th March 
Advance information that school will be finishing at 1.30pm for the Easter holidays. The SSA 
will be holding an Easter disco for the children from 1.30pm – 3.30pm in the school hall. 
Cost £5. They are also planning an Easter egg treasure hunt for the morning – details to 
follow.  
Newsletters 
We have had various comments about preferences for paper v electronic newsletters and 
pros and cons of each. We propose to continue to email but also to send one paper copy to 
each family. If you would prefer not to also receive a paper copy, please email Zoe and we 
will ensure that you don’t get sent one.  
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Educational visits 
There are various visits detailed on the dairy below. Don’t worry if you haven’t had 
information about some of them yet!  
 
 
Best wishes 

Sarah Coleman 

 

 

Dates for your diary and information: 

 

Monday 5th February ‘Open the book’ – The Pharisee and the tax 

collector 

Tuesday 6th February Parents evening -early 

Wednesday 7th February Parents evening -late 

Thursday 8th February Cross country event – for team 

Friday 9th February Class 1 bird talk – John Hooson 

Monday 19th February ‘Open the book’ –Samuel the king 

Wednesday 21st February Class 3 to Hydro at Longsleddale 

Wednesday 21st February Vision evening group representatives meet 

7pm 

Friday 23rd February Class 2 to Vindolanda 

Monday 26th February ‘Open the book’ – The 2 kings 

Wednesday 28th February Gymnastics at Cartmel class 1 team 

Friday 2nd March Year 5 dance session with teacher from QKS 

Monday 5th March Open the book’ – Best friends 

Saturday 10th March  Sponsored swim 

Monday 12th March Open the book’ – Run for your life 

Monday 19th March Open the book’ – Kind David dances 

Monday 26th March Open the book’ – Easter 

Wednesday 28th March Full governors meeting 

Thursday 29th March End of term – Easter egg hunt am. School 

ends 1.30pm 

Thursday 29th March SSA disco 1.30pm – 3.30pm 

 
 

 

 

 


